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Friday 31
st
 May 2019 

Mr Richard Price  

Case Officer A303 Stonehenge - Planning Inspectorate 

Via email to richard.price@pins.gsi.gov.uk and A303Stonehenge@pins.gsi.gov.uk  

 

My registration number 20020846 

 
Dear Sirs,  

Objection to the application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development 

Consent for the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down – TR010025 – Further information as 

requested at the site visit to Byway 12 in accordance with deadline 3.  
 

I refer to the Highways England site visit of Byway 12 on Tuesday 21
st
 May 2019. 

When on site, I made reference that whilst one of the published intentions of the £2billion tunnel 

was to remove the road and reconnect the landscape, in fact from byway 12 (which is the only free 

public accessible historic viewing platform of Stonehenge and Kings Barrow ridge) the road 

alongside Stonehenge is not visible and nor is any of the high sided traffic on it. 

The only piece of road that is visible is that which will remain in place as a byway in the future. 

 

This photo was taken on the day. 

I wish for the planning inspectorate to take this into consideration when deliberating on the 

perceived benefits of this scheme. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Rhind-Tutt 

Andrew C J Rhind-Tutt 
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